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From: Mike Brusseau
To: Betty Jo Mahan
Date: 9/8/2009 11:40:25 AM
Subject: Fwd: River island 3rd phase

>>> <angkelley@vzw.blackberry.net> 9/8/2009 11:41 AM >>>
I am Angelia Kelley and I reside at 9600 Gunnies Dr, Kodak, TN 37764 in River Island 
subdivision. I want to ask that you do not re zone the 3rd phase of River Island. When we 
purchased in this subdivision we were told that property was going to be additional homes. We 
have lived here for 2 yrs and we have addition 7 lots. 
Since we have lived here we have had to deal with a lot of things.  ( examples: Developer 
causing run off into the streets, digging ditches across property for a watering system that 
caused multiple problems.) I could go on and on about thing that was suppose to be done that 
hasn't happened. 
I would like for someone to also check into why Mr. Layman is able to pay Green belt taxes on 
Res zoned property. I have ask and no one can tell me or understand what that means. Green 
belt taxes are for land that is Ag for a lower tax rate. Sincerely,
Angelia Kelley
388-7367
Sent from my Verizon Wireless BlackBerry


